"The Northern Plains UAS Test
Site has worked with Tony and
Brad from Diamondhead UAS
on a DoD NASA research
effort; they were top notch
and met every challenge.
From the airworthiness
review, through the live test
flights, they were essential to
the success of the project. |
hope to work with the guys
from Diamondhead again!"

-Brandon Lewis, Project

Manager, Northern Plains UAS
Test Site
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